
St. Luke Catholic School  
Called For More 

 

Parent Association Meeting Minutes 
March 14, 2022 

 

Attendance: Melissa Orr-Langner, Brenda Watmough, Meghan Ferguson, Cathy Hinger,  
                        Erin Crawley, Kyla Norris, Carrie Knysh, Shelby Mistecki, Shannon Blyth 
 
Meeting Start Time: 7:49 pm 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Melissa Orr-Langner 

• We have $16,807.11 in our account. 

• This number is a bit inflated as we still have the money from Hot Lunch sitting in the account. 
Our projected profit for this Hot Lunch session is $1,447. 

• Considering all our budget items this year, we are looking at ending up with approximately 
$6,100 in our account at the end of the school year.  

 
New Business 
 
Fundraising Updates 
 
Munch A Lunch Replacement – Shelby Mistecki  

• Next year we are thinking of switching out Munch A Lunch for Hot Lunches OnLine 
(hotlunches.net) 

• It’s a new and improved system and has cheaper fees. They give a discount for any schools that 
have under 250 students. If we decide to switch and pay for July, we get another $25 off. It 
would end up costing us about $160 for the year as opposed to Munch A Lunch’s cost of $315.  

• Hot Lunches OnLine can also facilitate fundraisers. 

• I have a demo set up set up with one of the administrators of the program this week and I will 
let everyone now how that works out.  

 
Nitza’s Pizza Coupons – Brenda Watmough  

• We have made $327.78 on the pizza coupons. We have the option of opening this fundraiser up 
again if we choose to do so. 
 

Prairie Gourmet – Shelby Mistecki 

• There is one week left to order perogies and sausage. The fundraiser closes Monday, March 21st. 
 
South Cooking Lake Greenhouse Gift Cards - Erin Crawley 

• I will confirm with Harold on when the greenhouse is opening (possible opening of April 22nd) 
and make sure he is still onboard with the gift certificates.  

• Melissa has offered to create a google form for ordering. 
 

Meeting Adjourned: 8:04 pm 

Next Meeting: Monday April 25th, 2022  


